
 

MERCURY CLASS CURRICULUM OVERVIEW - 2017-2018 
 

 

 

Autumn Spring Summer 

Creative Curriculum Theme 

Once Upon a time Up, up and away 
(Transport 
Geography/Science/D 
and T)   
 

Explorers/Pirates 
(inspirational 
people- History ) 
 

London 
( 
Geography/History/British 
values)  

Oh I do like to be 
beside the 
seaside 
  

Jungles 
 
 

English 

Fiction 
The Rainbow Fish 
The Three Little 
Pigs 
  
Non Fiction 
Who am I? 
 
Poetry  
Nursery Rhymes 
Poems linked to 
senses 
 

Fiction 
The Way Back Home 
 
The Polar Express 
  
Non Fiction 
Amazing Machines 
Truckload Children’s 
Collection – Tony 
Mitton 
 
Poetry  
Rhyming poems 

Fiction 
Pirates Love 
Underpants 
 
How I became a 
pirate  
  
Non Fiction 
Pirates – Leapfrog 
Learners  
 
Treasure Hunt - 
Sean Callery 

Fiction 
Paddington Bear 
  
Katie in London 
 
Non Fiction 
 
Pussy cat where have you 
been? – Russell Punter 
 
My first book of London- 
Charlotte Gullain 

Fiction 
The Light House 
Keeper’s Lunch 
 
Non Fiction 
Seaside - Katie 
Dicker 
 
Poetry  
Shape poems 
 

Fiction 
Jack and the 
beanstalk 
 
Jim and the 
beanstalk 
 
The Jungle Boogie  
 
  
Non Fiction 
Rainforest workout 
– Claire Hibbert 

Science 

Science :  
Animals Including 
Humans (Year 1) 

Science: 
 
Pushes and Pulls 
(Year 1 and 2) 
 
Seasonal Change  

Science: 
Everyday materials 
(Year 1) 

Science: 
Animals Including Humans 
(Year 1) 
 
Seasonal Change 

Science: 
Plants (Year 1) 

Science: 
Plants (Year 1) 
 
Seasonal Change 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Geography 

 
Use geographical 
vocabulary 
To ask simple 
geographical 
questions such as 
what is my local area 
like? 
 
Understand that 
England is part of the 
UK 
 
To understand that 
London is a capital 
city  

 

 
Use geographical 
vocabulary to 
describe different 
types of transport in 
London  
 
Travel around London 
with Barnaby Bear   
 
To ask simple 
geographical 
questions such as 
how do people travel 
in London? 
Children to plan 
simple routes using a 
map 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Name and locate the 
world’s seven 
continents and five 
oceans 
 
Use maps and 
locational language to 
plan routes and 
create their own co-
ordinates for treasure 
maps  
 
Identify seasonal and 
daily weather patterns 
in the United Kingdom 
and the location of hot 
and cold areas of the 
world in relation to the 
Equator and the North 
and South Poles key 
physical features 

 
Name, locate and 
identify characteristics 
a capital cities of the 
United Kingdom 
[focusing on England] 
 
Use world maps, 
atlases and globes to 
identify the United 
Kingdom and its 
countries 
Use aerial 
photographs to 
recognise landmarks 
and basic human and 
physical features 
 
Key human features, 
including: city, house, 
office and shop 
 
 

 
Understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 
and physical 
geography of a 
London and the Isle 
of Struay.  
 
key physical features, 
including: beach, cliff, 
coast, forest, hill, 
mountain, sea, ocean, 
river, soil, valley, 
vegetation, season 
and weather 
 

 
Understand 
geographical 
similarities and 
differences through 
studying the human 
and physical 
geography of a 
London and the Bali. 
Look at the 
geographical features 
of a jungle. 
 
To ask simple 
geographical 
questions such as 
what is it like to live in 
this place? 
 
Express own views 
about a place, people 
and environment. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

History 

Use simple 
vocabulary relating 
the passing of time 
 
Create their own 
personal timeline 
 
Understand 
chronological order 
Place events in 
chronological order  
 
 

Look at a timeline and 
observe events of 
transport throughout 
the ages 
 
Changes within and 
beyond living memory 
 
Events beyond living 
memory that are 
significant nationally 
or globally for 
example the first 
aeroplane flight. Look 
at the Wright Brothers 
and other famous 
inventors 
 

Look at the 
inspirational explorer 
Sir Francis Drake 
 
Find out about events 
make some 
comments about why 
people did things, 
why events happened 
and what happened 
as a result 
 
Talk about some of 
the different ways that 
the past is 
recorded/represented, 
look at primary 
sources 
 

Describe events such 
as the Great Fire of 
London, people and 
themes from the past 
 
To sequence events 
from the Great Fire of 
London on a timeline 
 
To make some 
comments about why 
people did things, 
why events happened 
and what happened 
as a result 

To point out some 
similarities and some 
differences between 
Thomas Edison’s era 
and now 
 
To make comments 
about why people did 
things and events that 
happened as a result 
 
To use information 
from more than one 
source to find out 
about Thomas Edison  

To use a wider range 
of “time” terms 
including: recently, 
before, after, now, 
later to describe the 
development of jungle 
medicines 

Art and Design and Design and Technology 

ART 
Suggested 
Outcome: 
Paint a character from 
a traditional tale.  
 
Objectives & Skills: 
Painting 

DT 
Suggested 
Outcome: 
Create a moving 
picture of a 
character/the house 
from “Up” 
 
Objectives & Skills: 
Moving Pictures 
 
Cooking: Tzatziki 
 

ART 
Suggested 
Outcome: 
Print a pirate flag.  
 
Objectives & Skills: 
Printing 

 

DT 
Suggested 
Outcome: 
 Make “London” 
vehicles – red 
busses, black cabs 
etc.  
 
Objectives & Skills: 
Vehicles 
 
Cooking: Sweet 
Muffins 

ART 
Suggested 
Outcome: 
Create collage 
pictures of seaside 
scenes.  
 
Objectives & Skills: 
Collage 

 

DT 
Suggested 
Outcome: 
Make a model of 
playground 
equipment decorated 
with a jungle theme.  
 
Objectives & Skills: 
Playgrounds 
 
Cooking: Cheese 
Pizza 

 



 

 

IT and Computing 

Computing  
Young 
Investigators- taking 
photos 
E-safety  
 

 

Following instructions 
for transport- bee bots  
E-safety  
 

Multimedia- 
introducing the 
keyboard and making 
simple text 
documents 
E-safety  
 

Communication: 
Using the internet to 
complete online 
research 
 

Online research – 
Thomas Edison – 
using child friendly 
search engines 
E-safety  
 

Data- answer a 
question to create a 
simple pictogram.  
E-safety  
 

Music 

Creative Curriculum 
Theme: Once Upon 
a time 
Charanga Focus: 
Hey You! 
Listen and 
Appraise: Nursery 
Rhymes 

Creative Curriculum 
Theme: Up, up and 
away 
Charanga Focus: 
Rhythm In The Way 
We Walk/The Banana 
Rap 
Listen and 
Appraise: Music from 
“Up” 

Creative Curriculum 
Theme:  
Explorers/Pirates 
Charanga Focus: In 
The 
Groove 
Listen and 
Appraise: Shanty 
songs – e.g. A Pirate 
Went to Sea 

Creative Curriculum 
Theme: London 
Charanga Focus: 
Round 
And Round 
Listen and 
Appraise: London 
Bridge is Falling 
Down/ Big Ben Rap 

Creative Curriculum 
Theme: Oh I do like 
to be beside the 
seaside 
Charanga Focus: 
Your 
Imagination 
Listen and 
Appraise: Under the 
Sea – The Little 
Mermaid 

Creative Curriculum 
Theme: Jungles 
Charanga Focus: 
Reflect, Rewind and 
Replay 
Listen and 
Appraise: The Bear 
Necessities – The 
Jungle Book 

Physical Education 

 
Fundamentals 

 
Dance 

 

 
Ball Skills 

 

Gymnastics 
 

 
Games (Net and wall) 

 

Games (Striking and 
fielding) 

PSHE 

Physical health and 
wellbeing: Fun times 
 

Drugs, alcohol and 
tobacco education: 
What do we put into 
and on to bodies? 
 

Mental health and 
emotional wellbeing: 
Feelings 
 

Keeping safe and 
managing risk: feeling 
safe 
 

Phonics focus Careers, financial, 
capability, and 
economic wellbeing: 
My money 
 

 

 

 


